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I am very opposed to this bill. It put to much burden on the Landlords and will further 

cause higher operating costs for housing providers that will be passed on to tenants.  

This will hurt the good tenants at the expense of the irresponsible ones.  This will not 

improve our housing situation.  

 

Mark Kintigh 


